

## CALIFORNIA STATE UNIVERSITY, LONG BEACH

## ENROLLMENT SERVICES OFFICE OF ADMISSIONS

February 26, 2004

Dear Roy,

On behalf of the faculty, administration, and staff, it is my privilege to extend to you an invitation to become part of the California State University, Long Beach community for the Fall 2004 term.

Welcome to CSULB!

Your acceptance should be a source of pride and satisfaction both to you and your family. Aside from reaffirming your own achievements, your admission will allow you to embark on one of the most interesting and stimulating experiences of your life.

As you might expect, this admission offer is provisional until we verify your satisfactory completion of all requirements. You must complete all courses your Senior year with grades of "C" or higher, successfully complete all courses to meet the full CSU 15-unit subject pattern prior to your high school graduation, and graduate from high school by the end of the Spring Semester. You need to be aware that failure to meet these terms will result in the withdrawal of your admission offer.

We will be sending you several packets of information over the next months to prepare you for attendance. If you have not qualified for an exemption from the English and Mathematics placement tests, you will receive a test registration packet. You will also receive a "Welcome Kit" which will include specific admissions information, a calendar of events as well as a form to express your intent to enroll. Finally, keep a watch for information about other services to assist you in your transition, such as our very successful Student Orientation, and Registration program (SOAR). Be sure to drop us a note if your address changes to insure that you receive your information!

The academic environment at CSULB is challenging and your credentials indicate that you have the ability to do well. We wish you every success this academic year and look forward to welcoming you to our community.

Sincerely,

Gloria Kapp, Ph. D.

Slow of tage

Senior Director, Admissions and Systems

## IMPORTANT - Note your Campus ID number: 003836857

You will be asked to provide your campus ID to receive most services at California State University, Long Beach including access to our voice response phone line (562)985-2500. The first time you use this phone system, you will be asked to provide your birthdate in order to create a PIN (Personal Identification Number) for access to your record in the future.